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September 9, 2019 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
 
I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Mr. Luke Milon. I have known Luke since the 
beginning of the 2017-18 school year when he enrolled in my Law and Justice class as a sophomore. 
Further, I have taught Luke in Entrepreneurship. Luke is a dedicated and enthusiastic student in 
school, as well as, an outgoing and personable individual. 
 
During the Law and Justice course, Luke consistently participated in lecture discussions and was an 
active member with our “Mock Trial” unit. He scored well on his assessments and was a major 
contributor to group work and presentations. 
 
Throughout my experiences with Mr. Milon in the classroom, he has displayed characteristics of a 
hard-worker. Although he was involved in a number of extracurricular activities, he always submitted 
his work on time, was prompt to class, and handled his other responsibilities in a professional manner. 
Furthermore, Luke has demonstrated great time management skills that will only benefit him in the 
future. 
 
With no reservations, I recommend Mr. Luke Milon. It was a pleasure having Luke in class, and he 
will be successful in his future endeavors. 
 
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me at (412) 486-6000 ext. 1004 or via e-mail at 
cangilla@ht-sd.org. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Joseph Cangilla 
Hampton High School 
Business / Computer Programming Teacher 


